August 7, 1962

Mr, John H. Pivonka
J & L 0Oil Corp.
Hiilcrest Drive
Sterling, Colorado

Dear Mr. Pivonka:

Receipt of your letter of August 4, 1962, is hereby acknow-
ledged.

I was of the opinion that, due to the length of time you have
operated in Colorado, you were familiar with our rules and regulations,
Apparently this is not true, and I am enclosing a copy of our Rules and
Regulations for your information.

Rule 311, page 1%, indicates that a Certificate of Clearance,
OGCC Form 10, must be submitted on a well when ‘"the producer or
operator filing the Certificate" is changed. This form is to be submitted
in triplicate, per the instructions on the form, and we shall be anticipat-
ing an early receipt of said Form 10 covering the Duell lease in the Buck-
ingham-~West field.

Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

William R. Smith, Senior Petroleum Engineer

WRS:cm
Encls,

P.S. We assume this is the well originally drilled by Baird & Pfeifer,
located in the W SE, Sec., 25, T-8N, R-60W. Is this correct?
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